## HISTORY of CARTOGRAPHY

A planned general survey to be published by The University of Chicago Press

CO-EDITORS: J. B. Harley & David Woodward

J. B. Harley
Dept. of Geography
University of Exeter
Amory Building, Rennes Drive
EXETER EX4 4RJ England
Tel: Exeter 77911 Ext 705

David Woodward
Dept. of Geography
University of Wisconsin
443 Science Hall
MADISON, WI 53706 U.S.A.
Tel: 608 263-3992

## NEWSLETTER NO. 2 December, 1981

This is the second newsletter for the General History of Cartography project. We have included all travel and research information for our authors. Please follow these guidelines when claiming expenses and we shall make every effort to expedite your reimbursement.

ALL AUTHORS: Could we please have copies of your curriculum vitae at your earliest convenience? Also, for those of you who have not done so, please be sure to return the second page of Newsletter No. 1, duly completed.

AUTHORS FOR VOLUME/1: Please be reminded that the end of December is your deadline for articles to be received by us. Please let us know immediately if you feel unable to meet this deadline.

We have already received drafts of several manuscripts and anxiously await the rest. Our offices are now set up and ready to receive your work. Please be prompt and help us avoid last minute rushes.

YOU SHOULD SEND YOUR ARTICLES BEFORE 31 DECEMBER 1981 TO YOUR SECTION ADVISER. After reading them, they will send them to J. Brian Harley and David Woodward. They will be returned to you after that time if corrections are needed. Try to include all illustrations, etc. now, if possible. Once all revisions, translations, and editing are done, the Press must send them to their readers. Obviously, time is a critical matter.

## NOTICE

The Society for the History of Discoveries will hold its 1982 conference in Madison, from Friday, November 5 to Saturday, November 6. Please take advantage of this opportunity to see Madison, our project headquarters, and your colleagues. We will send more information as it becomes available.

We wish you all Season's Greetings from the staff of the General History of Cartography project.

and of Wis-Madison

Editorial Advisory Board J. H. Andrews, Józef Babicz, Marcel Destombes, George Kish, C. Koeman, Joseph Needham, David Quinn, Maria Luisa Righini Bonelli, Walter W. Ristow, Arthur H. Robinson, A. Teixeira da Mota, Helen M. Wallis, Lothar Zögner